


Superintendent update: the firm Leadership Associates is handling the search. The Board will 
review the list of applicants in the next closed session prior to the board meeting. Interviews will 
begin May 20.  
 

Old Business:   

 
Committee updates:   
LCAP: at the last LCAP meeting Sheri Gamba presented the budget. In planning for next year, a 
2% attendance drop could result in $3M less. General enrollment is expected to drop to 27, 000.  
 
First Student:  Susan Moorehead is working in Richmond to revamp services. The district has 
been promised new buses next year. One proposal is to have a minimum of 8 buses for backup at 
any one time. She is expected to reorganize dispatch. 
They are still short on drivers. They lost many drivers to other companies. But they are hiring, 
increasing salaries and adding bonuses. They have been flying in drivers from So. Cal. to cover 
shortages.    
  
 
New Business:   

 
Officers for 2016-2017 were nominated and elected.  CAC chairperson will be Estela Depaz,  
Vice Chairperson will be Lisa Steiner, and Secretary will be Jeanine Bishop 
 
The membership roster for 2016 – 2018 was reviewed and approved.     
 
For the Good of the Order:  
 
All are invited to attend the Cameron Ice Cream Social, May 24,  
The first CAC meeting of the


